Pharmacia P-L Biochemicals, Inc.

ATTN: Or. Jack M, Siegel, Vice
President and General Manager

2202 North Bartlett Avenue

M Iwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated May 1, 1985, for an amendment to Materials
License 48-14075-03.

We received your check for $110. Your application, however, is subject to a
amendment fee of $120 as specified in 8170.31 (3B) of revised 10 CFR 170, copy
enclosed. Payment of the additional $10 should be made to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of Cheryl Phillins at our
Washington, D.C. address.

Your applicatior will bz processed by the Recinn III Licensing staff located
at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I1linois #:'37. The additional fee, how-
ever, is required prior to issuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee,
please refer o CONTROL NUMBER 378378.

Sincerely,

Glenda Jackson
.License Fee Management Branch
Lffice of Administration
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